From:

To: External FOI
Subject: Freedom of Information request - Vacancy notices for National Judicial Registrar positions
Date: Thursday, 28 April 2022 7:27:15 PM

Caution: This is an external email. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Federal Court of Australia,
Under the FOI Act I request:

a) the vacancy notice for the National Judicial Registrar role in the Federal Court that_applied
for and came to fill;

b) the vacancy notice for the National Judicial Registrar role in the Federal Court that_ applied
for and came to fill;

¢) the vacancy notice for the National Judicial Registrar role in the Federal Court that_applied
for and came to fill;

d) the vacancy notice for the National Judicial Registrar role in the Federal Court that_ applied for
and came to fill;

e) the vacancy notice for the National Judicial Registrar role in the Federal Court that_applied
for and came to fill;

f) the vacancy notice for the National Judicial Registrar role in the Federal Court that_ applied for
and came to fill; and

g) the vacancy notice for the National Judicial Registrar role in the Federal Court that_ applied for
and was came to fill.

Yours faithfully,

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:

Is foi@fedcourt.gov.au the wrong address for Freedom of Information requests to Federal Court of Australia? If
s0, please contact us using this form:
https://www.righttoknow.org.au/change request/new?body=federal_court _of australia

This request has been made by an individual using Right to Know. This message and any reply that you make
will be published on the internet. More information on how Right to Know works can be found at:

https://www.righttoknow.org.au/help/officers

Please note that in some cases publication of requests and responses will be delayed.

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your
organisation's FOI page.






